
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Congratulations 

Thurlby Stars Certificate Winners 

We would like to congratulate our Thurlby Stars for demonstrating one of our Thurlby Values this week. Our 

winners are: 

 

Reception –  Jimmy and Mira 

Year 1 - Franky and Filip 

Year 2  -  Stefan and Johan 

Year 3  -  Daisy and Angus 

Year 4  -  Ryan and Nik 

Year 5 –  Felix and Jack 

Year 6 –         Archie and Felicity 

 

Attendance 

Our average attendance figure, for the week beginning 1st July, was 94.6%. 

 

Class Attendance Awards 

 

1st Year 3 97.3% 

2nd Year 5 96.1% 

3rd Year 2 95.9% 

 

 

Rounders Tournament 

Congratulations to some of our Year 6 children who took part in a Rounders transition event at Spalding 

Grammar School this week. The children were organised into teams with other children who will be attending 

the same secondary school as them to start building friendships. The children did incredibly well.  
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Wildlife Club  

This week was the final session of our 

school Wildlife Club. The children created 

pledge sticks by firstly hunting and 

collecting natural objects which they 

wound onto their twigs with coloured wools. 

They then wrote their pledges which 

related to helping wildlife for the rest of 

2024 - for instance, ‘I pledge to hang bird 

feeders in my garden’, ‘I pledge to educate 

myself more so I can help nature’ and ‘I 

pledge to be kind to wildlife’. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We then ending the club by enjoying a 

celebratory orange juice and cupcake. 

 

 

 

 

Year 5 

This term, year 5 have been building up to devising their own musical theatre scenes, based on their learning 

in music. They have spent this week’s lesson practising their songs, words and choreographing their dance 

moves. The children had to base their scenes on some kind of journey, which they have really taken in their 

stride, showing magnificent creativity. What a fantastic showcase of the music learning this term, well done 

year 5!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Year 6 – Gala Dinner 

Our Year 6 parents were treated to a fabulous Gala dinner on Tuesday 

night, thanks to the wonderful 5-star service from their children and with 

help from Darren from Roots to Food.  

The children worked tirelessly throughout the day: preparing and cooking 

the dishes, designing menus and place cards whilst also decorating the hall 

to set the scene for this amazing occasion.  

Thank you so much to all our fantastic children and to the parents who 

supported this special event. Well done to Eden for playing her violin as we 

welcomed the parents into the hall. 

A big thank you to Darren who makes this day possible by inspiring the 

children and teaching them all the skills necessary. Also, thank you to Mrs 

Sewell for buying all the ingredients the weekend before to make this 

possible.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Singsation! 

42 of our children, from Year 2 to year 6, travelled to Lincoln, on 

Wednesday, to perform a David Bowie medley, alongside Bourne 

Westfield and other schools across the County, as part of the 

Lincolnshire Music Service ‘Singsation! Day’. It was great to be a part 

of such a fun and inspiring collaboration. Hayley Sanderson (Strictly 

Come Dancing) gave us tips on singing and performance. We even had 

an impromptu sing a long, with Hayley inviting children on stage to sing 

with her and her band. Well done to Sasha in Year 3 for being so 

brave! 

 

Thurlby felt very privileged to be asked 

to perform an extra song for this event. 

We had a wonderful time rehearsing for 

this performance and the children did us 

all proud on the day, performing to a very 

high standard.  

 

 

A special thanks to Elouise, from Year 5, for 

teaching our children the British Sign Language 

to the song ‘Sing’ by Gary Barlow. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to Mrs Pengelly, Mr Terry and Mrs 

Gunner for accompanying us on the trip. It is 

much appreciated. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Just a reminder of the trips/events coming up - contribution information below: 

Year 5  

National Space Centre - £28.00 due by Friday 12th July   

Aylmerton Field Study Centre – Deposit due (£20.20) today.  

 

Please be aware that there are a number of outstanding deposits for this trip. Please ensure any outstanding 

contributions are paid today, to establish if this trip will be viable or not. If your child is not participating, 

please email enquiries@th.keystonemat.org so we have a clear idea of numbers by next week.  

 

  

 

 

 

 

Mrs K Finch 

Headteacher 

 

Upcoming Calendar dates  

Monday 8th July -    Reception and Year 1 trip to Tattershall Farm Park 

Tuesday 9th  July -   LAST SWIMMING SESSION TODAY 

Year 6 afternoon trip to Bourne Academy - ‘High School Musical’  

Wednesday 10th July -   Year 4 trip to Norwich Theatre – 101 Dalmatians  

Thursday 11th July -    LAST FOREST SCHOOL TODAY 

Friday 12th July -    Year 3 Greek Day 

Sunday 14th July -    Thurlby Runs 

Tuesday 16th July -    Year 6 Leavers’ Performance to parents @ 6.00pm 

Wednesday 17th July -   Year 5 trip to National Space Centre, Leicester 

Thursday 18th July -    Rocksteady Concert for participating children @ 2.15pm 

     Year 2 – Great Fire of London Online Workshop 

     Year 6 trip to Spalding Bowl (return by approx 1.00pm) 

Friday 19th July –    End of Term 6  
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School Uniform 

Please see an update below from Shotbowl, our School Uniform Supplier. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Thurlby Tigers – Year 4 and 5 girls 

“TTFC are introducing their first All Girls U11s team. So that we can build a squad for the upcoming 24/25 

season, we are holding taster sessions at Lawrance Park on Wednesday evenings, 6-7pm. 

 

Sessions are FREE and available to those currently in Year 4 (Year 5 next school year) and Year 5 (Year 6 

next school year). We welcome all abilities. 

 

For more information or to book your child into a FREE session, email the Club Secretary, Phil Davies: 

secretary@thurlbytigersfc.co.uk” 
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